
Gabrielle Yang
Section Chief, Foreign Affairs Office of Huizhou
(via email - wsk2807822@163.com)

5 June 2018

Dear Gabrielle
 
Thank you for your email to my colleague Simon Geraghty, and the update of the
Sister – County/City agreement.
 
We welcome collaboration between our two great areas, and the increase in 
business and tourism that this opens up.
 
Before signing, Worcestershire would just like to gain an understanding of how 
you see the relationship developing over the next 2-5 years.
 
Do you have any planned delegations to this area during that time? Sadly, we do
not have any chance of visiting China during 2018, so any signing would have to
be done via email.
 

Yours sincerely 
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